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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2674 transfers the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority from the State Department of 

Health to the Alcoholic Beverage Laws Enforcement Commission and sets forth provisions of 

the transfer process. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Per the OMMA, the fiscal impact of this bill is difficult to anticipate. Expected costs include 

person-hours needed to plan for and oversee this transition, the need to move personnel and 

equipment, possible expansion of office space, loss of access to infrastructure resources currently 

shared between OSDH and OMMA that may not be available through ABLE (e.g. fleet 

vehicles), stopped production/time lost on projects, etc. These costs may be substantial and other 

unforeseen costs are likely.  
 
Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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